
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Football University announces two-year extension with Rock 
Hill/York County Convention & Visitors Bureau 

 
All American Games, the owner and operator of Football University & the U.S. Army All-American Bowl along 
with the Rock Hill/York County Convention & Vistors Bureau, announces its extented partnership to host the 
FBU Top Gun Showcase in the city of Rock Hill, SC. This event will take place July 8-14, 2018 at South 
Pointe High School. 
 
Now in their tenth season as the nation’s leading position-specific training camps, Football University (FBU) is 
the primary destination for football players to become better.  FBU’s faculty of former NFL coaches and 
players focus on improving an athletes’ position technique in a NFL mini-camp structure. The FBU Top Gun 
Showcase will combine more than 500 years of NFL coaching and playing experience. The event will 
enhance the normal camp experience, featuring more reps, more competition and more improvement. 
 
“Hosting the country’s largest football showcase for two more years is a testament to the support of our 
community and how we truly embrace this sport in Football City USA,” says Auvis Cole, Interim Executive 
Director of the Rock Hill/York County Convention & Visitors Bureau. 
 
“We are excited at the opportunity to continue to base the FBU Top Gun Showcase in Rock Hill,” says Doug 
Berman, Chairman/CEO of All American Games. “Our partnership with the Rock Hill CVB and other 
organizations in greater Rock Hill has enabled us to provide a first class experience for the Top Gun athletes 
and their families.  We look forward to continuing to build on those relationships.” 
 
For more information on FBU, visit footballuniversity.org or call (973) 366-5027. 
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For more information contact: 
Mike Ulatoski Jr. 

Director of Marketing & Communications 
[e] mulatoski@allamericangames.com 

[c] (203) 808-6601 
[o] (973) 298-1103 

 


